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Tuesday 3rd March 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Friday 20th March we will be holding a special “Mother’s Day Workshop” within Nursery.  The workshop 
will run from 10:30am until 11:30am and will include lots of fun activities for the children to complete with 
their mum.  The children will need to be dropped off at Nursery at the usual time of 8:40am and will meet you 
in Nursery at 10:30am.  Please come to the main school Reception area so you can be signed in. 

If for any reason mums are unable to attend, an auntie, nanny or special female friend can attend in their 
place. 

Please complete the slip below and return to Nursery by Monday 16th March so we can ensure we have 
enough resources for each activity.  Please also indicate who will be attending with your child, if you are 
unable to attend. 

Many thanks, 

The Nursery Team 

 

 

Mother’s Day Workshop – 20.03.20 

Name of child _____________________________________________________________ 

 I will be attending the Mother’s Day workshop with my child on 20th March 

 

 __________________________________ will be attending the workshop with my child. 

 

Signed __________________________________________________________________________ 
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